
 
Dear Dr. Wolcott, 
 
I would like to sincerely express my gratitude for the gift of a 
stethoscope. My name is Mays Alshaikhsalama, and I am an 
incoming medical student from Dallas, Texas. This was my 
favorite part of opening my gift bag during the white coat 
parade. Traditionally we would have a white coat ceremony 
but because of COVID, this was the alternative. It was still a 
lot of fun; Thank you so much for making this day possible for 
me and for supporting me in my future in medicine. 
 
Sincerely,  
Mays Alshaikhsalama 



 
Dear Dr. Wolcott, 
 
My name is Jacob Harder, and I am an incoming medical 
student from Keller, Texas. Thank you for supporting the School 
of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students program. Your generosity 
allowed me to receive a TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year. I 
am so excited and honored to be able to use this stethoscope 
throughout my medical training. I chose the TTUHSC School of 
Medicine because of how involved the faculty and staff are in the 
students' success. I am glad that the alumni like you are so 
involved in our success as well. Thank you again for your support  
 
Sincerely,  
Jacob Harder 




